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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D, C. 20668

June 9, 1986

The Honorable Alfonse D'Amato
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator D'Amato:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 4, 1986
regarding the Shoreham nuclear power plant

Your letter will receive our prompt attention, and 2 reply will
be forwarded 25 soon as possible.
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